St. Peter’s Academy – Miss. Brownley’s Year 1 Weekly Newsletter
	Teacher: Miss Brownley.
TP: Mrs Peach & Mrs Wale.
	Homework Subject: 
Optional – Village Show entries
	Date: 16.6.17


	This Week:
What a crazy week! Apologies for the lack of newsletter last week, we’re back and raring to go this week though and have lots to tell you and update you on.

Our Phonics checks went swimmingly well and we will let you know how your child got on shortly. You’ll also be formally informed on their end of year Summer report (sent home early July). Their marks are submitted to the exam board at the end of June and after this we’re then told of the pass mark and who has been successful. What we can definitely confirm is that each child did brilliantly and myself and Mrs. Peach are very proud of them (.

Next week will be very ‘bitty-and-bobby’, as we have a lot going on in school and a few staff out for various reasons (courses/training and residentials), so we will all be together in the Year 1 classroom all week. Tuesday is ‘Race for Life’ day, so the children are asked to come in either Pink or Blue, preferably something sporty or comfy as this is what they will wear to run/stroll in during the afternoon. Please don’t panic and think we’re making them do a marathon, it will be maximum 4 laps around the field or as many as they feel they want to take part in (very light hearted with the emphasis on the good cause they are helping). 


	Homework: Optional – Prepare your village show entries
No homework for this week – although children are encouraged by Mr. Maddison to prepare their entries for the village show. If you have misplaced your entry letter I have put a spare copy on the newsletter section on our classpage (. These need to be received by the office by Fri 23rd June so that they can be prepared for display at the show.


	Wilford’s Diary:

“Thank you for your hospitality, Rose” said Wilford. 
This week Wilford is going home with Frederick.
He will return back to school on Fri 23rd June to go home with Joshua P (.

We are in the final few weeks of Wilford’s Diary now and his remaining visits are:

23/6/27 Joshua P       30/6/17 Hallie        7/7/17 Isaac


	Weekly and General Reminders:
PE is on Tuesdays and Thursdays 
*As the weather is becoming much nicer, you may wish to send your children in with a LABELLED bottle of water on PE days, as we are up on the field.*
Books changed on a Wednesday (please ensure your child brings their books and diary to school every day as we vary the days they read to us).
DATES TO NOTE:

30th June INSET     24th June East Bridgford Village Show

5th July Sports Day-KS1 afternoon     7th July PTA BBQ      18th, 19th, 20th KS2 Production
Final day of term Tuesday 25th July 2017

	Homework due in – Optional – prepare village show entries to bring to school Fri 23rd June.


